
July 8, 2002 

Division of Records & Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, F1 32399-0850 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

I am against Florida Water Services Corporation filing for a certificate to be regulated by the Florida 
Public Service Commission. Each county should regulate Florida Water Services. Each county knows 
exactly what is going on with the water problem. 

Sincerely, 
/--I 

Bob Cooper 
12328 Knotty Pine Ct. Spring Hill Fl34609 
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